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The quaywall retrofitting and dredging works alongside Ponte dei Mille West have been
completed on schedule. 

The project forms part of the wide-ranging plan to upgrade the docks of the Genoa Old Port and
Passenger Terminals.

The Stazioni Marittime Genova Passenger Terminal is now ready to kick off the busy summer cruising
season and confirms the maiden call of the future generation MSC World Class cruise ships, scheduled
to dock by the second half of the year.


